




12–C

Cowboy Cookie

1 cup shortening
1 cup granulated sugar
1 cup brown sugar
2 eggs
1 teaspoon vanilla extract
2 cups all-purpose flour
1 teaspoon baking soda
1/2 teaspoon salt
1/2 teaspoon baking
    powder
2 cups rolled oats
1/2 cup chopped pecans
1 (6-ounce) package 
    chocolate chips
1/2 cup shredded coconut

Preheat oven to 350
degrees.

In a large bowl, with an 
electric mixer, cream the 
shortening, granulated 
sugar, and brown sugar.  
Add eggs and the vanilla 
and beat until well 
blended.  Stir in the flour, 
baking soda, salt, and 
baking powder.  Add oats, 
nuts chocolate chips and 
coconut, mix until 
combined.  Spoon cookie 
mixture onto greased foil 
lined cookie sheet.  Bake 
for 8 to 10 minutes.  Trans-
fer the cookies to a wire 
rack to cool.

Save with the Co-op Connections Card

     Did you know that Chimney Rock PPD has a program in 
place to help you save on a variety of goods and services?  
     New Co-op Connections Cards were mailed with your July 
bill.  This is a free program that saves our consumers money on 
everyday expenses.  The card also gives you access to Cash 
Back Mall, where you can get money back for shopping online at 
over 3,000 leading online retailers.  
      Your Co-op Connections Card gives you access to discounts 
from tens of thousands of retailers because it taps into a national 
business community. The program consistently adds new 
retailers to help improve our consumers’ 
experience.  One of the most popular 
features is the prescription discount
benefit.  Even if you don’t have insurance, 
The card will help you save up to 85
percent on your medications at more the 
60,000 pharmacies across the country.  
     We know how important it is to save, and we want to make 
sure that you are taking full advantage of the programs we offer.  
The card is an easy way to see the value of being an electric 
cooperative member.   You can learn more about the discounts 
by visiting www.connections.coop/ChimneyRock.

Don’t Sacrifice Safety for Speed During Harvest

   For many farmers, the harvest season is a flurry of activity with 
long hours and little rest.  The pressure to harvest as much as 
possible-in combination with fatigue and deadlines-can result in 
too little attention being paid to potential hazards.  One of the 
causes of injury and death in the agricultural industry is elec-
trocution.  Of these injuries, overhead power lines are the most 
common cause of electrocution.  
    If you are a farm operator or worker, be aware of the location 
of power lines and keep the following guidelines in mind:
* Use a spotter when operating large machinery near lines.
* Use care when raising augers or the bed of grain trucks around 
power lines.
* Keep equipment at least 10 feet from lines-at all times.
* Inspect the height of equipment to determine clearance.
* Never attempt to move a power line out of the way or raise it.
* If a power line is sagging or low, call our office.
* If your equipment does hit a power line do not leave the cab. 
Call 911, warn others to stay away, and wait for the power to be 
cut by a utility crew.
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Energy Efficiency Tip of the Month

     Consider insulating your water heater tank, which could reduce standby heat 
losses by 25 to 45 percent and save you about 4 to 9 percent in water heating costs.  
You can find pre-cut jackets or blankets available from around $20.  
		  Source:  energy.gov

House Travels Through CRPPD Service Area

     On July 19th, 20th and 22nd a large house was moved from the 
Bridgeport area to east of Minatare.  The days were long and hot but 
the CRPPD lineman patiently and safely helped this house move to 
its new destination.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may 
of caused our customers.  

Pictured above - lines going into the Bayard substation had to be 
both taken down and lifted so the house could travel down 
county road 112.


